Dear Parent/Guardian,

Western Wayne School District offers School Café, a safe and secure way for parents to make online payments, view purchase history, and receive low balance alerts. 
You will need your child’s student ID number which most students should know, or you can obtain this by calling the school.
Click this line to access: www.schoolcafe.com/westernwaynesd.
Payments, preferably checks, made out to WW Food Service can also be sent in with your child to be deposited on their food service account. Please send payment in an envelope including your student’s name, grade and amount.
I can be reached at 1-800-321-9973 ext 3227 or email: mliptak@westernwayne.org.

Sincerely,
Maria Liptak, RD
